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From: Michael Kaiser
To: Lubozynski, Tom; 
cc: Shine, Caroline; Rush, Kim; Matt Orr; Keith Lunsford; Damian Ribar; 


Shawn McCash; Grigg, Don; 
Subject: Notification of Gas Extraction Well Installation - JED Solid Waste Management Facility
Date: Friday, October 21, 2011 8:54:14 AM
Attachments: FDEP Notification Gas Well Installation JED Oct 21, 2011.pdf 


Mr. Lubozynski:
 
Please find attached notification of the forthcoming gas extraction well installation work 
at the JED Solid Waste Management Facility. Please feel free to call or e-mail if you have 
any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Mike Kaiser
 
WSI
A Progressive Waste Solutions Company
C: (904) 673-0446
F: (407) 831-7506
1099 Miller Drive
Altamonte Springs, Florida 32701
mkaiser@wasteservicesinc.com
 


 


CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information transmitted in this email is 
intended for the addressee and may contain confidential information of Waste 
Services Inc. or its affiliated corporations. Any unauthorized review, distribution 
or use or the taking of any action in reliance on the information contained in this 
email or any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
message in error, please delete or destroy it, all attachments and any copies, 
and notify the sender.
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1501 Omni Way, St. Cloud, FL 34773   



October 21, 2011  



Mr. F. Thomas Lubozynski 
Waste Program Administrator 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Central District 
3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 
Orlando, Florida 32803-3767  



Subject: Notification of Installation of Gas Extraction Wells – GW-22, GW-27, GW-
30, GW-36, GW-58, GW-61, GW-64, GW-65, GW-68, GW-70, GW-87, 
GW-89, and GW-92  
JED Solid Waste Management Facility 
Osceola County, Florida  



Dear Mr. Lubozynski:  



Please accept this written notification that Omni Waste of Osceola County, LLC (Omni) 
plans to install the above listed gas extraction wells at the JED Solid Waste Management 
Facility. The thirteen extraction wells are located in the Phase 1 & 2 disposal areas as  
shown on the phasing design plans previously submitted to your Department. Header and 
lateral piping associated with each well will also be installed. The work is scheduled to 
begin November 7, 2011, and be completed by the end of the year. A construction quality 
assurance report will be submitted at completion of the work that will include as-built 
survey documents.   



If you have any questions, please contact me at (904) 673-0446 or mkaiser@wsii.us



 



at 
your earliest convenience.  



Sincerely,  



  



Mike Kaiser 
Waste Services, Inc.  



cc: Ms. Caroline Shine, FDEP Air Resource Management  










